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Hello Sara Badyal, 

I'm writing as an owner of the neighboring property 10311 River Drive to formally oppose the extension proposed for 
10333 River Drive. 

The new property is already two stories taller than the 3 storey town homes in the area and will be obstructing the views 
of much of the natural environment and skyline. The dike pathway is narrower in front of 10333 River Drive and the 
extension would impact the shared public space usage as well. 

Once again I am opposing the extension request. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards, 
Karen Luk 

Sent from my iPhone 


